Hazleton Area Career Center

Hazleton, PA

2022-2023

August 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Hello!  My name is William Davenport, and I will be your son or daughter’s teacher in English II/English IV for the 2022-2023 school year. I am excited at the prospect of working with your child, and with you, this year.  

I want to stress the idea of your involvement in the education of your child. I have learned that the interest, support, and guidance of a parent or guardian can make all the difference in how a student performs in their daily classes. They need to understand how important it is to do their best, and they need to know that you and I care. I will be happy to provide you with detailed information concerning the achievements, difficulties, attitude, and progress that your student displays in my class. With this information we can work as a team, both at home and at school, to ensure their success.

My personal goal is to do everything in my power to improve the literacy and competency of all my students. This will involve much work in improving their reading, writing, research, listening, and speaking skills to prepare them for the challenges they face in school and beyond. I hope to invest in them the desire to do well in their studies, with the understanding that their language and communication skills affect every aspect of their present and future lives.   

I invite your participation and welcome your questions.  If you would wish to speak with me at any time, please feel free to contact the school. My email is davenportw@hasdk12.org. 
Thank you,

William Davenport


Student Name (Please print)
______________________________________________ Date ___________________
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